
Dear Moosebutter,

 I am the music teacher from Highwood, Montana, and I wanted to thank 
 you so much for coming to sing at our school yesterday.  The 
 administrator here has been skeptical of  the quality of  performing 
 groups that our county art council has been bringing in, and yesterday, 
 you all proved his fears unfounded.  He told me today that the school 
 is willing to keep paying to have performers brought in; they had been 
 considering cutting that from the budget.

 I am also glad that you gave my choir boys a great example of  how it is 
 fun to sing EVEN if  you are a GUY.  I hope they will be inspired in the 
 future to put forth more effort in choir.  Your performance was a 
 blast; I don't think I have laughed that much since I started teaching. 
 (Just kidding.  Teaching is great...mostly.)  I hope you all find 
 continued success as a performing group and keep inspiring young 
 musicians everywhere!

 Thank You!!!!!!

 Sarah Simpkins
 Highwood School
 K-12 Music Teacher
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